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PARENT CYBER SAFETY PRESENTATION
We are proud to announce that Paul Litherland, from Surf Online Safe will be returning to St Norbert College on the 8th of September, to conduct 
an evening parent presentation on the subject of cyber safety.

Paul is a regular visitor to our College and has been presenting to our students, staff and parents for the past 5 years. He is Western Australia’s 
most sought after presenter and is considered one of Australia’s leading experts in the field of Internet Awareness. As a former Western Australian 
Police Officer, Paul can offer some great knowledge and experience to help parents better understand the risks our children are being exposed to 
in the online world.

The parent presentation commences at 7:00pm and concludes at 8:30pm and includes a question and answer session. Paul will outline key points 
surrounding the online behaviours of our students and offer some good insight into where they are going online. All who have attended one of  
Paul’s presentations have been impressed at how much they learn, and amazed at how engaging he is as a presenter. We openly invite all parents 
to attend this important event.

Paul’s parent presentations are very informative and offer some great tips and tricks on how to keep our kids safe online, as well as how to stay one 
step ahead of them in the online world. His information is not technical, but offers truly useable solutions to help parents keep their kids safe online.

Subjects include;
Social Networking : What our kids are using. Trends & Pitfalls.
Online Predators : Risks & Trends, protection methods.
Cyber Bullying : Detection, prevention & coping.
The Law : How it relates to us all.
Device Use : Phones, Tablets & PCs, Tips & Tricks.
Image Sharing : Statistics, Risks, Tips & Hints.

To book tickets for this event please visit - www.trybooking.com/BKUSI

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 8 - 7:00PM TO 8:30PM


